
Practice staff may need to wear PPE to keep 
you and them safe.

Remember that you and your family or carers 
need to wear your face coverings when you 
come to practice.

Try to use the toilet before you come to practice.

Remember to keep to the 2m rule.

We may ask you to wait in your car until it is 
time to come in.

Arrive 5 minutes before your appointment. 

The front door might be locked. 

Ring the bell to let the staff know that you are 
here.

Bring your Get Checked Out Booklet with you.

Get ready for your Annual Health Check
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